
From: noreply@esolutionsgroup.ca
To: Wendy Van Keulen
Subject: New Response Completed for OPA and ZBA Minimum Lot Size Feedback
Date: November 7, 2023 11:00:47 PM
Attachments: 2023-11-07-001.pdf

Hello,

Please note the following response to OPA and ZBA Minimum Lot Size
Feedback has been submitted at Tuesday November 7th 2023 10:55 PM
with reference number 2023-11-07-001.

First and Last Name 
Edwin ( Ted ) MacMillan

Address (optional) 
9 Gaylord Rd. Cardinal ON

Your feedback is an important part of the review process.
Please share written comments for Council here. 
Edwardsburg/cardinal Council

My family and business associates are 100% in favor of the proposed
bylaw to allow lot severances to be reduced in the proposed zoning
areas. I currently have properties in Edwardsburg/Cardinal, Prescott
and several in Augusta. This country and this township is in dire need
of more housing. I operate businesses with my business partners
which spread from Brockville to Cornwall. We employ 100 plus people
and I am convinced with more available houses on the market that
this bill if passed would create i am convinced we would be able to
attract top quality employees to our businesses if they have more
affordable housing options. This would also allow our businesses to
invest more into the communities that can support future staff
housing options. As i currently reside in Edwardsburg/Cardinal
Township I would like to personally invest in developing housing
within the township I reside and will hopefully retire to someday. 

Thank You
Ted MacMillan
Owner/Partner
Riverside Auto Group

Would you like to receive future correspondence regarding the
proposed amendments and be notified of Council's decision? 
Yes



How would you like to be notified? 
By Email

Please provide your email address. 

[This is an automated email notification -- please do not respond]




